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December 1, 2023 

Via E-Mail & E-Filing 

Sherri L. Golden, Secretary 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Ave., 9th Fl. 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ  08625-0350 
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov  
sherri.golden@bpu.nj.gov  
 
Re: In the Matter of the Verified Petition of Rockland Electric Company for Approval of 

Deferred Accounting Treatment for Storm Preparation Costs Related to Anticipated 
Major Storm Events in Late 2022 and 2023; and for Other Relief,  
BPU Docket No. ER23050280 

Dear Secretary Golden: 

We are counsel for Rockland Electric Company.  Enclosed for filing please find an executed 
Stipulation of Settlement among all the parties (i.e., the Company, the Division of Rate Counsel, 
and Staff of the Board of Public Utilities).  The Company requests that this stipulated matter be 
placed on a December meeting agenda so that it may be resolved before the close of 2023.   

Consistent with the Order issued by the Board of Public Utilities (the “Board” or “BPU”) dated 
March 19, 2020 in Docket No. EO20030254, this document is being electronically filed, and served 
by email to the electronic Service List.  No paper copies will follow. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any 
questions or if I can be of further assistance. 

Respectfully submitted, 

s/James C. Meyer 
James C. Meyer 

cc: Service List (email only) 


